Data Submitted (UTC 11): 11/26/2019 1:35:59 AM

First name: Karen Last name: Genest Organization:

Title:

Comments: Central Cascades Wilderness Project

Karen Genest 17200 SE 26th Dr. Vancouver, WA 98683

November 25, 2019

Dear Willamette National Forest,

I have always been under the impression that we pay for our national parks through our taxes. Fees will adversely impact the availability of our national resources to many who cannot afford even modest fees to enjoy the outdoors. Please, do not implement this project.

Sincerely, Karen Genest